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Dayton, OH -- Moving into the future, the North American Power Sweeping Association
(NAPSA) continues to re-invent itself to improve service and provide its members with new and
exciting products. With the Boardʼs continuing focus of service to the industry, they are pleased
to announce their Board of Directors for the remaining 2011-2012 term!

 
 Serving the remaining term as President is James Larko of Katsam Enterprises, St. Louis,

MO. Mr. Larko has been a NAPSA member since 2002 and has served an additional term on the
NAPSA Board of Directors. Mr. Larko previously served the NAPSA Board as the Vice President
and Membership Committee Chair and prior to that as a Contractor Director. Jim continues to
bring his experience and broad perspective to the Board.

 
Carl Barton, Aardvark Sweeping Services, Memphis, TN, is continuing to serve as the

Boardʼs Immediate Past President. Carl has been a NAPSA member since 2004 and has served
on the Board as the President and Contractor Director. Carl offers NAPSA the historic pillar on
which it can continue to build.

 
Serving the remaining term as the NAPSA Board Vice President is Ken Lindsey,

Commercial Power Sweep, Napa, CA. Ken has been a NAPSA member since 2008 and has
served as a Contractor Director on the Board for one term. Ken is excited about his new role on
the Board.

 
The term of the NAPSA Treasurer position is being filled by Gregg Blair, Superior Tire and

Rubber, Warren, PA. Gregg has been a member of NAPSA since 2004 and has served on the
Board as an Associate Director responsible for the marketing and education segments. Gregg
will bring insight and experience to the position.
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The role of NAPSA Secretary will continue to be filled by Mark Carter, Billʼs Sweeping
Service, Orange, CA. Mark is a founding member of NAPSA and is pleased to continue serving
the industry and the membership in the capacity of the Board Secretary.
 

Return to the NAPSA website

 

http://www.streetsweeper.com/
http://www.powersweeping.org/

